
JOINT COMMISSION REPORTING 

To contact the Joint Commission or report a complaint or sentinel 
event: 
If you have concerns about the care or services provided by Rx relief that have not 
been addressed to your satisfaction, you can contact the Joint Commission Office of 
Quality and Patient Safety.

The preferred method for submitting a concern is through the Joint Commission online 
submission form as it allows for more direct, timely receipt and review of your 
concerns. Use the link below to submit your form.

Report a Patient Safety Concern, File a Complaint or Sentinel Event 

The Joint Commission 
1 Renaissance Blvd. 
Oakbrook Terrace, IL 60181 

Rx relief takes patient care and safety very seriously. Any concerns about the quality 
and safety of patient care provided by Rx relief can be reported to the Joint 
Commission without fear of retaliatory action by Rx relief. 

https://www.jointcommission.org/resources/patient-safety-topics/report-a-patient-safety-concern-or-complaint/

